
Notes & Announcements 

World Federation of Neurology Congress 
The next World Federation of Neurology World Congress 

will take place in Vancouver, September 4-10, 1993. At a recent 
meeting of the organizing committee, the main themes were 
decided: headache, molecular genetics, regeneration and degen­
eration of the nervous system, and environmental and occupa­
tional neurology. 

Toronto Neurology Update 
This annual national meeting will take place May 29-30, 

1992 and will feature Dr. Mark Dyken, Chairman, Department 

November 25-29, 1991. The 3rd International Symposium 
on Experimental and Clinical Neurobiology will be held in 
Czechoslovakia. Contact: Institute of Neurobiology, 
Srobarova 57, CS-04001 Kosice, Czechoslovakia. Phone: 
(95) 428 071; Fax: 0042 95 34392. 

December 6-7, 1991. Molecular and Cellular Approaches to 
the Treatment of Brain Disease course will be held in New 
York City, New York by the Association for Research in 
Nervous and Mental Disease and The New York Academy of 
Medicine. Contact: Ivan Bodis-Wollner, MD, Box 1052, 
ARNMD, One Gustave Levy Place, Mt. Sinai Hospital, New 
York, New York, USA 10029. Telephone: (212) 348-8133; 
Fax: (212) 831-1816 (Please note ARNMD, ext 48005 on 
fax). 

December 6-11, 1991. The 45th Annual Meeting of the 
American Epilepsy Society will be held in Philadelphia, 
U.S.A. Contact: M. Suzanne, Executive Director, American 
Epilepsy Society, 638 Prospect Avenue, Hartford, 
Connecticut, USA 06105-4298. Telephone (203) 232-4825; 
Fax: (203) 232-0819. 

December 8-12,1991. The Second Congress of Paneuropean 
Society of Neurology will be held in Vienna. Deadline for 
submission of abstracts was May 1st, 1991. Contact: Vienna 
Academy of Postgraduate Medical Eduction and Research, 
A-1090 Vienna, Austria, Alser Strabe 4. 

December 11-15, 1991. American Back Society Symposium 
on Back Pain will be held in San Francisco, California. 
Contact: Aubrey A. Swartz, M.D., Executive Director, 2647 
E. 14th St. Suite 401, Oakland, CA, USA 94601. Telephone: 
(415) 536-9929; Fax: (415) 536-1812. 

January 30 - February 1, 1992. 15th Annual Conference: 
Neurology for Non-Neurologists will be held in San Diego, 
California sponsored by The Office of Continuing Medical 
Education, the University of California, San Diego School of 
Medicine and Neurology for Non-Neurologists, Inc. Contact: 
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of Neurology, University of Indiana, who will deliver the H.J. 
Barnett Lecture on "New Concepts of Antiplatelet Therapy in 
Stroke". 

Double Board of Directorship 
Dr. V.C. Hachinski, Chairman, Department of Neurological 

Sciences, London, Ontario, has recently been appointed to the 
Boards of Directors of both the American Academy of 
Neurology and the American Neurological Association. 

Edith S. Bookstein/NNN, P.O. Box 2586, La Jolla, CA, USA 
92038. Telephone: (619) 454-3212 

February 6-11, 1992. 158th National Meeting of the 
American Association for the Advancement of Science 
will be held in Chicago, U.S.A. Contact: Meetings Office, 
American Association for the Advancement of Science, 1333 
H. Street, N.W. Washington, DC, USA 20005. 

February 13-15,1992. The 25th Annual Recent Advances in 
Neurology will be held in San Francisco. Contact: Extended 
Programs in Medical Education, University of California, 
Room LS-195, San Francisco, California 94143-0742. 
Telephone: (415) 476-4251, Fax: (415) 476-0318. 

May 22-25,1992. Intracranial EEG in Epilepsy Surgery will 
be held in Pittsburgh, U.S.A. Contact: Clarence Mason, 
Conference Co-ordinator, University of Pittsburgh Center for 
Continuing Education in the Health Sciences. Telephone: 
(412) 647-8261; Fax: (412) 647-8222. 

June 8-12, 1992. IXth International Congress of 
Electromyography and Clinical Neurophysiology will be 
held in Jerusalem, Israel. Contact: Dr. Arieh N. Gilai, 
Convener, EMG-CN-IX Congress, P.O. Box 29334, Tel Aviv 
61292 Israel. Telephone: 972-3-5102542; Fax: 972-3-
660604. 

June 9-14,1992. VII International Symposium on the Facial 
Nerve will be held in Cologne, Germany. Contact: Klinik 
und Poliklink fur HNO, Universitat zu Koln, Kongressburo, 
Joseph-Stelzmann-Strabe 9, D-5000 Koeln, Germany. 
Telephone: x49-221-478-6190; Fax: x49-221-478-6190. 

September 22-25, 1992. First International Symposium on 
Brain Death will be held in Havana, Cuba. Contact: Dr. 
Calixto Machado, "First International Symposium of Brain 
Death", Instituto Ciudad de la Habana 10400, Cuba, 
Apartado Postal 4268. Telephone: 327825; Telex: 511609 
Palco Cu; Fax: 228282. 

Calendar of Events 

Volume 18, No. 4 — November 1991 519 

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0317167100032297 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0317167100032297

